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Every day, Ontario’s nurses are dealing with the difficult challenges 
of our health-care system, and their value and importance have 
never been clearer: 
 
Nurses are not an option; they’re a necessity. 
 
This nursing week, May 6 to 12, join us in acknowledging the 
skill and dedication that nurses bring to the wellbeing of their patients. 
Let the nurses in your community know how much they’re appreciated. 

A message from the Ontario Nurses’ Association 


